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From: mick wallwork 

Sent: 13 November 2017 08:24

To: Planning Policy Vale; Rachael Wallwork

Subject: Planning for Sunningwell

Hello, I would like to lodge my concerns as a resident of the Sunningwell Parish about the plans for a Park 
& Ride location on the A34 in the Parish on current green belt land and any associated bus and bike routes 
that cut across the current land. I am lodging this on behalf of myself and my wife, Rachael Wallwork, both 
resident at  In this we are supportive of  the SPADE group 
and their objections. 
Regards, Mick Wallwork 

 
 




